
 

Recommendation of Audit Committee 
 

Audit Committee meeting held on 26 January 2017 
 

 
 
1. Appointment of External Auditors 
1.1 Audit Committee considered a report on the Council opting into the appointing 

person arrangements made by Public Sector Audit Appointments, for the 
appointment of external auditors. 

 
1.2 Resolved to recommend that Council opts in to the appointing person 

arrangements made by Public Sector Audit Appointments. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Councillor Mary Madams 
Chairman of the Audit Committee                       23 February 2017 
 
 


